
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
We would like to inform you that we object to the proposed price increase from Pennichuck Water 
Works.  
 
We will be retiring soon, and will be living on a fixed income. Therefore this increase will negatively 
impact our budget. 
 
A 21% increase is totally unacceptable!  
 
 
Mark and Laurie Tippin 
13 Meadowbrook Lane 
Litchfield NH 03052 
 


